
Subject: Re: Remove the term "prostitute"
Posted by cwolf on Mon, 07 Apr 2014 09:58:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

On behalf of the Key Populations team at USAID Office of HIV/AIDS, I would like to support the
change requested to remove the stigmatizing "prostitute" language.

Cameron Wolf, PhD, MSc
Senior HIV/AIDS Advisor for Key Populations
USAID Office of HIV/AIDS
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